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The Pettengill House, Inc. is now accepting community donations to support its annual 
Thanksgiving program.  The following items are needed for Thanksgiving meals: turkeys, gravy, 
stuffing, canned/fresh fruit and vegetables, potatoes, cranberry sauce, rolls and pies.  Donations 
would be greatly appreciates and best if received by the week of Nov. 12th in order to prepare for 
the Thanksgiving Meals distribution. 
 
If you are interested in organizing a Thanksgiving food drive for the Pettengill House, please 
contact Mary Morse, Program Coordinator, at (978) 463-8801 or pettengillinfo@gmail.com for 
more information 
 
As always, monetary donations are also greatly appreciated. Please make checks payable to The 
Pettengill House, Inc. P.O. Box 5551, 13 Lafayette Road, Salisbury, MA 01952. 
 
The Pettengill House, Inc. is a non-profit community social service agency providing services to 
more than 3,400 men, women, and children, 625 of whom are deemed homeless, in Amesbury, 
Byfield, Groveland, Merrimac, Newbury, Newburyport, Rowley, Salisbury, and West Newbury. 
The mission of The Pettengill House, Inc. is to support and empower children and families by 
providing education, comprehensive case management and basic needs; and by coordinating 
community supports that contribute to individual and family stabilization, personal growth and 
development. 
 
Thank you and Happy Holidays! 
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